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Box Tops for Education 
Please continue to save Box Tops for Education for our Spring 
Box Tops Contest.  This is an easy way for the PTO to raise $.  
 

Holiday Auction 
The PTO would like to extend a sincere thank you to everyone 
that contributed to our largest fund raising event of the school 
year.  With your help, we raised over $10,800 for our schools 
to use for fields trips and assemblies.   

“Special Thank You” to Cathryn Plum and Wendy Flanigan for chairing this event. 
CONGRATULATIONS to 1-Crozier, 3-Guckin & 4-Braendle on winning a  

McDonald’s Parties for being the top 3 participating classes!!! 
 

Reading for Education Fund Raiser 
Booklets will be sent home with all students on Mon Jan 9th.  Please return completed 
booklets (with addresses of family and friends) to the school by Fri Jan 13th.   
NO SELLING NECESSARY, each completed booklet raises $5.50 for our schools.  
You can also send in incomplete booklets for partial payment (50 cents/page).   

Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 

Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night  
Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night will be on Wed Jan 11th from 5pm-8pm at the Delran 
location.  Please look for flyers to come home with your students.  Please come out 
and support the schools while having a great time.  The class with the highest % 
participation will win a Dunkin Donuts Munchkins Party. 
 

Library Night - “THE TURTLE SHOW” 
The PTO will be hosting “The Turtle Show” with Steve Woyce at the Delanco Library on 
Tues Jan 31st at 6 and 7pm.  Look for flyers to come home with Pearson students. 
 

Valentine’s “Daddy/Someone Special”-Student Dance 
The PTO will be hosting a Valentine’s Dance for Pearson Students and their 
“Dads/Someone Special”.  Dance will be held in the Pearson All-Purpose Room on  
Fri Feb 3rd at 7pm.  Look for flyers to come home with Pearson students. 
 

The next PTO Meeting will be Monday Jan 9th at 7:30 pm in the Pearson 
Conference Room.  Please join us while we discuss and plan upcoming events. 
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